
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
PORT GIBSON, MISSISSIPPI 

WASTEWATER LIFT STATION REPAIRS PROJECT 

Sealed bids will be received by City of Port Gibson until 3 P.M. Monday, April 1, 2024, at the City Hall  
located at 1005 College Street, Port Gibson, MS 39150, for the furnishing of all labor and materials, 
and for performing all activities specified in the Contract Documents, for the construction of the 
Wastewater Lift Station Repairs Project.   All bids so received will be publicly opened and read aloud. 

The project generally consists of the removal of existing and furnishing and installation of 7 submersible 
pumps at 4 sewer lift stations as well as the removal of existing and the furnishing and installation of 4 
pump controllers at the same 4 sewer lift stations. 

A nonmandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on March 19, 2024, at 8:30 am at City Hall located at 1005 
Collage Street, Port Gibson, MS, for any potential bidder wishing to ask questions and to view each lift 
station location. 

All bid envelopes shall be marked on the outside face   “SEALED BID: WASTEWATER LIFT STATION 
REPAIRS PROJECT,” and if any envelope is not so marked, said bid shall not be opened and considered. 

Plans, specifications, and contract documents are on file and open to public inspection office of the City 
Clerk, City of Port Gibson, 1005 College Street 39150 (601-437-4234).  An electronic copy of the contract 
documents may be procured at no charge by the following method: 

Email a request to tim@ckcengineering.net  

Each bidder shall write its certificate of responsibility number on the outside of the sealed envelope 
containing its proposal. Any bid without the certificate of responsibility written on the outside of the 
sealed envelope shall not be opened and considered. 

The City of Port Gibson reserves the right to waive any and all informalities in the bid process and to reject 
any and all bids. 

As approved by the Mayor and Board of Alderpersons of the City of Port Gibson, this the 2nd day of 
January, 2024. 

 

 

mailto:tim@ckcengineering.net

